
Dear St Augustine’s Families,

This week the Allan Labor Government announced a $400 School Saving Bonus for all school

students in government schools regardless of income, but only for Health Care Card holders in

Catholic schools.

This is deeply unfair.

We believe the payment should be means tested for all students or apply to all students.

It should not be based on which school you attend.

This policy punishes families for choosing to send their children to a Catholic school.

Our school, St Augustine’s and the peak body, the Victorian Catholic Education Authority, are working

hard to oppose this policy and we need your help.

We need to show the Victorian Government that punishing families who choose a Catholic school is

unacceptable.

Please consider contacting your local Member of Parliament to express your concern.

Our school’s local MP is Ben Carroll and they can be contacted by calling (03) 9379 5879

or by emailing ben.carroll@parliament.vic.gov.au

A template letter is available to assist you with making your voice heard.

Template email for parents to send to MPs

Thank you for your time in reading this and for advocating for your family and our school.

Yours sincerely,

Cathy Steere

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1I1iYcdJnXsHb35ZgdqZ8o4aSKl1pydB-/edit?usp=drive_link&ouid=109998412797127345487&rtpof=true&sd=true

